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1050 AM EST Tue Nov 28 2023 
 
To:        Subscribers: 
           -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
           -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
           -NOAAPort 
           Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:      Ben Kyger 
           Director, NCEP Central Operations 
 
Subject:   Updated: Temporary Removal of Canadian Radars from the Multi- 
           Radar Multi-Sensor (MRMS) System, Effective June 5, 2023 
 
Updated to indicate that data has been restored.  
 
Effective on or about June 5, 2023, radars operated by Environment and 
Climate Change Canada (ECCC) will be temporarily absent from Multi-Radar 
Multi-Sensor (MRMS) system products. ECCC notified users of a change to 
their radar scanning strategies to be implemented between June 5, 2023 and 
June 15, 2023. As each Canadian radar was switched to the new scanning 
strategy, that radar was removed from MRMS products. 
 
Work to patch the MRMS system was completed on November 28, 2023 that 
restores ECCC radars to MRMS using the new scanning strategy. 
 
For questions regarding the operational application, please contact: 
 
Joshua Huber 
NCEP/NCO Implementation and Data Services Branch 
College Park, MD 
idp-support@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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